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February 2022 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
On Wednesday 9th March Tawny Owl Class will be taking part in the 
Diocesan Schools’ Day 2022 ‘And it was good’ -  How can we be good 
stewards of God’s creation?  The day will be held at Norwich Cathedral 
and will allow children to explore the creation story through the arts, 
science and time for reflection and response. 
 
The children will need to be in school by 8.20am as the bus is picking up 
at 8.30am to allow us to arrive in Norwich for 9.45am.  Children will need 
to wear school uniform and bring a packed lunch and drink in a rucksack.  
FSM will be provided with a school packed lunch unless we are told 
otherwise. Children will return to school by the end of the school day.  
 
We are asking for a donation of £5 per child for entry to the day.  The Friends of Sculthorpe are, 
kindly, covering the cost of the bus by contributing £7 per child towards the trip.  
 
Please fill in the attached permission for and return to school as soon as possible.  Donation 
payment for this trip will be set up on the cashless system.  
 
We hope the children have a great day experiencing our Cathedral. 
 
Thank you 
 
Sarah Potter 
(Head of School) 
 

 
My child _____________________________, who is FSM, will not need a packed lunch for the 
trip to the Cathedral on Wednesday 9th March   
 


